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Professional 
Users’ Access

How to access support  
for Electronic Filing
Online Event

CE-File: Are you a Professional Court user of the Queen’s Bench 
Division outside London?

E-Filing is scheduled to be introduced from 19 July 2021 for Queen’s Bench Claims and 
Appeals that are currently filed within the following Courts:

•	 Birmingham Civil Justice Centre 

•	 Bristol Civil and Family Justice Centre

•	 Cardiff Civil and Family Justice Centre

•	 Leeds Combined Court Centre

•	 Liverpool Civil and Family Court

•	 Manchester Civil Justice Centre

•	 Newcastle Civil & Family and Tribunals 
Centre

To support Professional Users in accessing Electronic Filing, we will be holding three free 
online tutorial events at 10am on 7, 13 and 15 July 2021.  

Scan the QR codes on your phone to register:

Scan to register for  
7 July online tutorial

Scan to register for  
13 July online tutorial

Scan to register for  
15 July online tutorial
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